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Dear Systems Integration, ADSSP, and ADI Grantees and Community Partners,

Please find information below about free resources you may find useful in your work. 

Thank you,
National Alzheimer's and Dementia Resource Center
(formerly the ADSSP National Resource Center)

The National Council of Certified Dementia Practitioners/International Council of Certified Dementia Practitioners are 
offering free in-services and a tool kit through March 15th which include Power Point downloads, handouts, pretests 
and post-tests to assist trainers in training staff, family, volunteers, first responders, students, members and
congregations. Each in-service is designed to be taught in 30 minutes and some examples of what you may choose to 
download include: Elder Abuse and Medications, Broken Trust: Elders, Family and Finance-Financial Abuse and Sexual 
Violence in Later Life among others.

The in-services and tool kit were developed by NCCDP Alzheimer's and Dementia Staff Education Week February 14th 
to the 21st to bring national and international awareness to the importance of providing comprehensive dementia 
education by means of face to face interactive classroom environment to all healthcare professionals and line staff 
and to go above and beyond the minimum state requirements regarding dementia education.

You can access these free resources by signing up here: http://www.nccdp.org/staff-education-week.htm
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